
‭Dakota Community Unit School District 201‬
‭Nik Butenhoff, Superintendent‬ ‭Jenny Keffer, Jr. /Sr. High Principal‬
‭Ginnie Cunningham, Elementary Principal‬ ‭Kevin Cline, Assistant Principal‬

‭4.24.24‬

‭This letter is to inform you that on Friday, April 26th, 2024 the school district will be spraying the Dakota‬
‭Elementary playground area with bug repellent.  The spraying will be done later in the afternoon and‬
‭should not interfere with the school day.  Thanks,‬

‭Nik Butenhoff‬
‭Superintendent‬
‭Dakota CUSD #201‬

‭400 Campus Drive     ▪️     Dakota, IL 61018     ▪️     Telephone 844.632.5682     ▪️     Fax 815.449.2459‬


